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**ADVISORY** 
 

 

AMERICAN WATER SCHEDULES EMERGENECY WORK IN CAMDEN 

 

CAMDEN, NJ – American Water is completing scheduled emergency work in Camden on 

Monday, February 27th. American Water began making repairs to a sewer main along Delaware 

Avenue near the BB&T Pavilion at approximately 9:30am.  Today’s service to New Jersey 

Transit’s Riverline may be impacted and drivers in the area should expect delays.  For more 

information, customers may call 855-769-316. 

 

 
www.amwater.com 
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CONTACT:  

Vincent Basara,  

City of Camden  

856-757-7200 

 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: February 27th, 2017 
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